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Richard G. Pfaff

Deputy City Clerk
rpfaff@milwaukee.gov

CERTIFIED MAIL

July 23, 2018

Columbia St. Mary’s/Ascension St. Mary’s Hospital of Milwaukee
400 Weset River Woods Parkway Attn: Finance Dep.
Glendale, WI 53212 4425 N. Port Washington Rd.

Glendale, WI 53212

RE: Resolution relating to expanding the boundaries of the North Point North Historic District
to include a portion of the property addressed as 2320 North Lake Drive, located along the
west side of North Terrace Avenue and south of the property located at 2411 North Terrace
Avenue, in the 3rd Aldermanic District.

Dear Property Owner:

This letter is to inform you that the above matter will be considered at the September 4th Historic
Preservation Commission meeting, which begins at 3:00 p.m. in Room 301-B of Milwaukee City Hall,
200 E Wells St.

At this meeting, you or a representative may speak on this application for historic designation. I have
enclosed a copy of a document detailing how to obtain a Certificate of Appropriateness if this designation
is approved by the Common Council, as well as the application submitted by the nomiator. The
Commission makes a recommendation, but it must be approved at the Council level.

Respectfully,

James Owczarski
1ty Clerk
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